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Masroor Haq <mhaqmd@att.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 2:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed changes for forex margin

I strongly oppose the proposed changes to lower leverage for forex trading from 100:1 to 10:1.
I do not think it will help any and all it will do is to make it harder for us to trade forex and will be
disadvantage for every one fron traders to brokers.
I think you should leave it alone please.

Masroor Haq
6583 whispering woods drive
west bloomfield, MI 48322


